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Medical Board Suspends License of Dr. Timothy N. Marks, Lic. # J-3719, of 

Dallas  

On Jan. 8, 2010, the Board entered an automatic Order of Suspension against Timothy N. Marks, 
M.D., due to his incarceration in a federal correctional facility following his conviction for 

failure to file a tax return for three years. Dr. Marks will not practice in Texas until authorized to 
do so by the Board. This order will remain in effect until superseded by a subsequent Order of 

the Board.  
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